From: Mallory Everitt meveritt@scacrusaders.com
Subject: From SCA Guidance Office: Community Service Opportunity
Date: March 28, 2019 at 9:47 AM
To: meveritt@scacrusaders.com

Community Service Opportunity- Lopez Elementary
Lopez Elementary is in need of volunteers. They have a Family Fun Day Scheduled for Friday, April 12th. This is during SCA's Spring
Break. The volunteers are needed from 3:30-7:00 PM. Lopez Elementary is located at 200 N. Kingsway Rd. in Seffner.

The student must secure their own transportation for this service activity. Please bring your SCA service log with you to the event, so
the coordinator can sign off on the hours. Please turn in the completed log to Mrs. Davis in the SCA High School office. Please
contact, Gretchen Wenger, at gretchen.wenger@sdch.k12.fl.us to sign up.
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